DETROIT Water Board Building Office of the Director
Water & Sewerage 735 Randolph Street 313-224-4701

CITY OF Department Detroit, MI 48226 detroitmi.gov/dwsd
DETROIT

September 12, 2018

Mother Marie Martha +snd
Fraternite Notre Dame
13640 Van Dyke Avenue
Detroit, MI 48234

Dear Mother Marie Martha:

The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department Board of Water Commissioners are in receipt of
your communication dated August 8, 2018.

Per our conversation, you spoke about your many charitable works through your nonprofit
organization. [ look forward to meeting with you as it relates to the Detroit Water and Sewerage
Department (DWSD).

Please do not hesitate to contact my office at 313-224-4701 for any assistance. You may also
reach the Board of Water Commissioners at 313-224-4704.

We look forward to your visit.

F
Sincerely, _

P
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P " "Gary Brown, Director
# Detroit Water and Sewerage Department

GB/mkb
cc: Board of Water Commissioners



Fraternite Notre Dame
Church of the Holy Name of Jesus and of Mary, Mother of Mercy and Mother of the. Church
13640 Van Dyke Ave - Detroit, Mt 48234 - USA

Phone (1) 313-365-1326 - Cell (1) 815-701-7762

Raphaeli0@aol.com - http://www.FraterniteNotreDame.org
[ 501 (€) 3 Non-Profit Organization; all conizibutions are tax deductible

Detroit Water and Sewerage Department
Board of Water Commissionérs

735 Randolph

Detroit, MI 48226

August 8th, 2018

Dear Sirs and Madams members of the Board,

This letter to sollicite an opportunity to speak for a few minutes at one of your board
meetings to introduce our Fratérnite Notre Dame Religious Order to you which
recently settled in Detroit at the following location: 13640 Van Dyke Avenue at
the Church of the Holy Name of Jesus and of Mary, Mother of Metcy and Mother
of the Church, to request your support. I will be available for the said meeting
starting September 3rd.

I thank you for your time and please be assured of my deep respect.

God bless you !
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Mother Marie Martha +snd



